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Changes in the ICM Structure Committee 

 
Dear colleagues 
 
I refer to Circular Letter 2/2023 regarding the ICM Structure Committee for ICM 2026. 
 
Terence Tao recently asked to step down from the role of ICM Structure Committee Chair, 
continuing instead as a regular member-at-large. On the recommendation of Terence Tao, IMU 
President Hiraku Nakajima invited Martin Hairer to take over as Chair, an invitation which he 
accepted. 
 
The membership of the ICM Structure Committee for ICM 2026 is now as follows: 
 
Martin Hairer [Chair]  
Hiraku Nakajima [IMU President, ex officio] 
Nalini Anantharaman 
Annalisa Buffa 
Weinan E 
Irene Fonseca 
Isabelle Gallagher 
Mike Hopkins 
Meena Mahajan 
Terence Tao 
Akshay Venkatesh 
Anna Wienhard 
Geordie Williamson 
 
The new Chair, Martin Hairer, can be contacted at chair@sc26.mathunion.org. 
 
The IMU expresses its deep gratitude to Terence Tao for his leadership and dedicated service 
during his time as Chair, and to Martin Hairer for agreeing to take on this important 
responsibility going forward. 
 
 
 
Regards 
Christoph Sorger 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  
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